
P.O. Box68100ScottSt., Walkerton, Ontario NOG 2VO 
T:519-881-2223 Fax:519-881-2991 
email: heritage@brockton.ca 

November14,2018 

Mr. Mayor, Brockton Councillors, 

The Brockton Heritage Committee wishes to advise Council that we have withdrawn our proposal for 
utilizing the Walkerton Armoury. 

The Brockton Heritage Committee thanks Council for the consideration you provided by extending the 
proposal presentation date to January 2019. 

We thank the present Council for your support during the past four years. 

Regards, 
. 1 I! --J'Lµ~ 

Edward Cobean 
Chairman, Brockton Heritage Committee 
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